
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
17th Sunday of Ordinary Time, July 27th & 28th, 2024 

 
1. Thank you, Father Tuyen for celebrating Mass with us again today. We hope you felt at 

home here, and we welcome you back anytime.  

 

2. Parents, if you are looking for some wholesome activities for your children, please 

consider taking in the 4th Annual Youth Rally in St. Walburg on August 9th & 10th. You 

might also want to sign them up for the Cat Chat Vacation Bible school from August 12th 

to 16th. Details can be found on our Facebook page and on the posters in the entrance.  

 

3. The parish office will be closed the last week of July, that is July 30, 31 and August 1. 

Father Millan will be back from his holidays on July 31, and regular office hours will 

resume on Tuesday, August 6th.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


